
The sensitive neighbouring property to the application site is that is mentioned is Moorland.  This is 

to the west of the site.   The outbuilding proposed to be converted under the application is located 

at the southern end of the application site and not next to Moorland.  The existing, established 

boundary between Moorland and Aconite House will be retained and not affected by the 

application.  The proposed alterations will not have any impact on Moorland or any other properties 

in the area 


